
Planning

20th June 2024

Dear Ms Woodruff

DM/244/01274/FPA: 38 Highgate, Durham

The City of Durham Trust objects to the loss of the garage entailed by this application. It does so on 
the same grounds as those clearly set out by the City of Durham Parish Council in its letter of 31 
May 2024.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org


